
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/12/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01553-2025 

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 5:13 PM 
To: 'Sara laropoli' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: NFCWS 

Good Afternoon, Sara Laropoli. 

Thank you! 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

We will be placing comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240106 , and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Tom Hover 
CommUsLoiA, deputy Clerk I 

Honda Public service Co^vtmlsslokv 

2540 shumard oak'S-oute'davd 

Tailakassu, fl 323^9 
Phon-e: (STO) 

From: Sara laropoli <Sara.laropoli@deltona.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 1:03 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FLUS> 
Subject: NFCWS 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hi, 

My name is Sara and 1 work for Homes by Deltona at Sunny Hills, a subsidiary of The Deltona Corporation. Deltona Corp 
is the master developer and subdivider of the Sunny Hills community in Washington County FL. 

I just received the notice that NFCWS recently held a customer meeting discussing the consolidation of current rates, to 
lower them in the future. I wish 1 had received the notice earlier so 1 could have attended. 

Many residents of the Sunny Hills community have expressed their displeasure in the current rates, and feel they are being 
over charged. I wanted to make it known that Homes by Deltona is in favor of consolidating current rates to achieve an 
overall lower rate across the board. 

Thank you, 
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Sara Iaropoli 
HOMES BY DELTONA AT SUNNY HILLS, LLC 
A Subsidiary of The Deltona Corporation 
2277 Sunny Hills Blvd 
Sunny Hills, FL 32428 
Office: 850-260-0996 
 
E-Mail: Sara.Iaropoli@deltona.com 
Web: www.deltona.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any review or use 
by others is strictly prohibited. Any distribution or disclosure by or to others is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete the message and any file attachments from your computer. 


